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Friday 18th October 2024 

This weeks Newsletter is a shorter version than usual. Next weeks Newsletter is the last one of this half term 

and will be a bumper edition featuring all of the goings on from this week and next week! 

 

Lexia Legends 

Every week, the Communications Department would like to recognise the achievements of students with Lexia 

Legends! This weeks legends are: 
 

Year 8 - Drake Y & Harvey R 

Year 9 - Freddie G 

Year 10 - Lily May R 

Year 11 - Kieron T-L 

 

       Well done! 

Key dates for this term 

Mon 28th - Fri 1st Nov Half term 

Tuesday 5th November Year 10 face to face Parents Evenings 

Tuesday 12th November Year 10 virtual Parents Evening appointments 

Fri 29th November Inset day, school closed to students 

Saturday 30th November Christmas Fair 

Mrs Brown 



PE Star of the Week 

Josh M 

Josh has made a fantastic start to the VCERT qualification, contributing to 

discussions to demonstrated secure understanding.  

 

Well done, PE Department 

Geographers of the Week 

 Year 7 - Edie P 

Year 8 - Eleanor S 

Year 9 - Bella C 

Year 10 E1 - Lucius E 

Year 10 E2 - Seren W 

Year 11 E1 - Harley H 

Year 11 E2 - Khalel K 

Well done for this weeks effort in lessons!  

All Geographers of the week will be added to the prize draw, which will be drawn at 

the end of the Autumn term! 
 Mr. Crowe & the Geography Department  

Computing Students of the Year! 

The Computing Department would like to give a massive 

shout out to following students: 

Year 7: Tyler W   Year 8: Freddie B 

Year 9: Grace M   Year 10: Ben W 

Year 11: Libby K 

Well done and keep up the hard work and effort in  

Computing!  

SHOUT 

OUT! 



eSports Club weekly shout out! 

This week’s champion is:  

Evie P Year 7 

ICT & Computing Department 

eSports Club weekly Round Up 

This term in eSports club we are playing Super Smash Brothers. The current eSports tournament standings are: 

 

 

 

 

 

KS3 Maths Star of the Week 

Poppy P 

Brilliant ATL, always keen to answer questions and challenge herself. 

KS4 Maths Star of the Week 

Lexi A 

Fantastic ATL and engagement in lesson! 

 

Well done! 

The Maths Department 

This Weeks House Points ranking 

 

 

 

 

 

Stowe 62 

Mitchell  60 

Paxton 57 

Norris  55 

Place Points this week House 



      

    Our Tassomai Heroes for last week! 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Frankie K Trinity B Vincent W Miley P Delora G 

Rory G Amber R Ramesse T Maxwell D Taylor H 

Catherine Y Harry H Rex C Charlie S Polly H 

Poppy B Toby S Indiana-Rae D William W Levi A 

Joshua N Daisy B Bhakti P Nolan B Frankee H 
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Headteacher:  Mike Hartnell    

Year 7 Tutor Stars 

We are celebrating the successes of Year 7 with Tutor Stars of the week!  

We want to recognise their achievements in attendance, their attitude to learning, extra-curricular involvement 

and behaviour to name just a few. Every week we will post the Year 7 Tutor Stars in the Newsletter.  

 

 7MI/KRK - Reagan-Lee always being polite and getting it right 

 7NO/FPL - Eva E - Always being polite  

 7SO/JBD - Aiden-Jay N - Always cheerful and happy to help 

 7NR/SBN - Olivia H-B - For always being polite and helpful towards adults and other 

students 

 7PA/MPR - Oliver G F - Always doing things for me and helping our tutor group.  

 7PX/MGY -  Thomas P - Growing in independence   

 7ST/MWA - Evie T - Always offering to help 



Dear All 

On Saturday 30 November the school will be holding its annual Christmas Craft 

Fair with all profits going to the Year 11 Prom.  

The students will be holding a bottle tombola and we are looking 

for donations of all types of bottles.  They need to be in date and   

unopened and either in a plastic or glass bottle. 

So if you have any shampoo, handwash, bottles of pop, bottles of 

wine, washing up liquid, hot chilli sauce! etc. that you would like to 

donate please leave them at school Reception. 

 

We will also be holding a Christmas Raffle and if you or you know 

of anyone who would like to donate that would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Finally – the week prior to the Fair we will be asking 

for donations of cakes for the Café which will be run by 

Kim and Year 11 students. 

Many thanks for your support 

 

Hilary  

On behalf of the Year 11 Prom Committee 





£3.20 
















